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Subject: ZBA24-0007 - 2119 Devonshire Road

From: CATHERIN HIGHTOWER   
Sent: Saturday, March 16, 2024 2:44 PM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 
Subject: ZBA24-0007 - 2119 Devonshire Road 

This email is in support of granting a zoning variance for the above address.  
The small 7.5 foot variance to allow construction of a sunroom in the rear yard will not only add value 
to the residence but will add attractiveness to the neighborhood as well.  As the neighbor on the west, 
I have no objection to granting the variance.  

Catherine Hightower 
2117 Devonshire Road 

Ann Arbor 734-769-4534 


